
LIVESTOCK CARCASS REMOVAL PROGRAM

Why should you remove carcasses?
• Significant attractants to Grizzly Bears 

and other predators
• Carcasses increase bear presence near 

humans and homes
• Carcasses attract Grizzly Bears to living 

livestock nearby
• Boneyards create bears that are 

habituated to feeding on livestock

Who to contact for carcass removal?
Austin Terrell
Idaho Governor’s Office of Species Conservation
208-571-2052

Rob Morris
Idaho Department of Fish and Game
208-617-0126

About the program
• Free to Boundary County 

residents
• On-call service
• Confidential
• Operated by IDFG and OSC
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